
Vanguard Key Clubs 

COVID-19 RESPONSE 
 

We understand that many people have been influenced into a whole new level of concern 

regarding the recent developments and coverage over COVID-19 (coronavirus) recently, and it 

is our intention to inform you that we take this viral event as seriously as we do all others on a 

regular basis to include Influenza, MRSA and the many other contagions that affect our daily 

lives, and your workouts, at Vanguard Key Clubs. 

Unfortunately, because of the increased attention being given to coronavirus, our suppliers 

have found themselves out of stock in many of the regular products we use and provide on a 

daily basis to combat this and all other germs and viruses.  To that end, we have put into effect 

alternative plans to make sure that we continue to provide the products necessary for 

us…AND YOU…to help maintain the same sanitary standards we always provide in the event 

our regular supplies are not available. 

We currently provide sanitizing hand soap in our locker rooms as well as pre-treated 

cleaning/sanitizing wipes throughout the gym to be used on equipment or on your person 

(hands, etc.).  In addition, our facilities people are on site daily cleaning, wiping and mopping 

all aspects of the gym and its surfaces using commercial brands of cleaners and sanitizers 

formulated to fight off these germs, bacteria and viruses.  That does not mean that people 

won’t re-introduce these contagions between visits so please take heed to do your part. 

In the event that our pre-treated wipes become depleted, we have already ordered standard 

cleaning and deodorizing wipes and will provide spray bottles with the appropriate sanitizer to 

be used with these wipes, so that in conjunction, they will serve the same purpose of the pre-

treated sanitizing/cleaning wipes.  We have additional sanitizing/cleaning wipes on back order 

so as soon as they arrive at our vendor, we will receive a priority shipment. We have not 

depleted our supplies as of this notice! 

Please keep in mind, we will do what we can to continue to wipe down equipment, bathrooms 

and the like, however, it is every members personal responsibility to not only use these 

cleaning/sanitizing supplies when they exercise, but to be sure they use them BEFORE AND 

AFTER their individual exercise.  The one thing we cannot control is the behavior of other 

people so help each other out, remind each other of the day and age we live in and make sure 

you are doing your part to use what we provide for you to alleviate any unnecessary 

transmission of germs or viruses. 


